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Please Check Against SStatement Statement by Ms. Gladice Pickering, Legal Attaché, during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of Bulgaria, 07 May 2015, 14h30 – 18h00
Thank you Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Bulgaria to the 22nd Session of the UPR and commends Bulgaria on the presentation of their national report for this review. 
My delegation congratulates Bulgaria on the establishment of the National Coordination Mechanism on Human Rights, which is is an indication of the high level of commitment the Government of Bulgaria attaches to the promotion, and protection of human rights. 
Namibia takes note of the National Integration Strategy for Individuals Granted International Protection in Bulgaria that was adopted in 2014. This is a commendable step and indicates the willingness of the Bulgarian government to ensure effective integration of this class of people. 
Namibia recommends the following:  
1. That Bulgaria affords adequate resources to the Commissioner for Protection against Discrimination in order for this important institution to fulfill its mandate effectively. 

2. That Bulgaria takes more robust measures to prevent and punish religious hatred, discrimination, racism, extremism and xenophobia and human rights violations committed against minorities. 
We wish Bulgaria all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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